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To Whom It May Concern: 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the US Forest Service’s Notice of Intent to Prepare an 

Environmental Impact Statement for an Amendment to the Northwest Forest Plan. The National Trails Office of 

the National Park Service administers the Oregon National Historic Trail (NHT) and the California NHT, which 

may be impacted by the plan amendments. We request that impacts to the NHTs be considered in the 

environmental impact statement. Geospatial data for the trails can be found at the locations provided below.  

Oregon NHT: https://nps.maps.arcgis.com/home/item.html?id=beea1da3fccd493b8c9090c774d829f4 

California NHT: 

https://nps.maps.arcgis.com/home/item.html?id=a39beb9466174b8b8c047b3f6b32eea9 

 

Please add Jordan Jarrett (jordan_jarrett@nps.gov), archeologist with the National Trails Office, to the contact 

list for the project. Jordan may be contacted with any questions regarding the NHTs. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Anna Tamura 

Acting Park Planning & Environmental Compliance Manager 

National Park Service, Interior Regions 8, 9, 10 & 12 
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